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Update: 08.08.15 

Detectives have learned that the missing female Nodjilar Betel has been recovered. She was 

located in the City of Miami Beach. Betel is in good condition and with her family.  
 

Original: 08.07.15 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating a 

missing endangered adult female. 
 

Nodjilar Betel was last seen on August 7th at approximately 6:30 AM at the Ramada in at 5700 

North State Road 7 in the City of Fort Lauderdale, where she was staying with family members. 

Betel wandered away from the location and family members were unable to locate her. Law 

enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the area and have been unable to locate her.  

 

Betel is described as a 38 year old, B/F, 5’7”, approximately 175 lbs., with a medium build. She 

has braided collar length hair, and was last seen wearing a black and white flowered shirt and 

dark jeans.   

 

Betel suffers from a serious diminished mental capacity which requires constant assistance due to 

a past stroke, and is considered endangered.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing endangered female is encouraged 

to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP (4357). 
 

 
 

### 


